Notice of Unauthorized Solicitations in the Township

News Release Date
04-22-2024

We have received reports of several individuals that have gone door to door in the township
trying to solicit the sale of roofing work. The township has not issued any permits for such
solicitation. It was also reported that the individuals seemed “Suspicious “. The State Police
have been notified. PSP asked us to encourage residents to lock their cars and homes in the
event these individuals have any criminal intent. If you see something suspicious please contact
the State Police.


https://www.thornbury.org/home-page/page/notice-unauthorized-solicitations-township

